
 

 

Notice for Relocation of Islamabad Branch 

 

 

We greatly value the trust and confidence you have placed in Alfalah Asset Management Limited as your 

preferred investment partner. 

We are writing to inform you that our Islamabad branch's address is relocating, to better serve our 

valued clients. Effective from March 01 2024, please note that our new address will be as follows: 

 

 

Old Address New Address 

First Floor, Sardar Begum Plaza, Opposite ISE Tower, 

Blue Area, 

Islamabad. 

Alfalah Asset Management Limited, 

16th Floor (B1+C), Saudi Pak Towers, 

61-A, Jinnah Avenue, 

F-7/4. Blue Area,  

Islamabad 

 

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at 021-111-090-090 or alternatively you can drop 

us an email at aaml.is@alfalahamc.com 

 

Regards,  

Investor Relations Department 

mailto:aaml.is@alfalahamc.com

